
Thoughts for the Week of April 13th… 
 
We are in the smack dab of spring and some days we have rain, snow (yes, I said snow), and 
sunshine, all within 20 minutes!  If you ask me, spring is much like remote learning. You 
never know what’s going to come at you from time to time, but like most things in life, it’s 
all in how you handle it. You’re doing the best you can at this very moment. Remember to 
love the simple things your kids laugh at, the weather we experience in a 20 minute 
window, and yes, YOURSELF. You’re doing remarkable things. You’re wearing multiple hats 
each and every day. You’re much stronger than you think you are. You my friend, deserve 
love.   

 
Enjoy the rest of your week, take time to see the blessings around you, and talk to 
yourself as you would a child or a dear friend. As always, remember this - you’re not alone. 
We’re all in this together. Feed the ‘love’ in your life. #bravenation 
 
Warmly, 
Mrs. Tahnee Grube 


